
 
 

North West - Haydock Research Ethics Committee 
3rd Floor - Barlow House 

4 Minshull Street 
Manchester 

M1 3DZ 
 

Tel: 0207 104 8004 

18 July 2017 
 
Professor Christopher EM Griffiths 
Professor of Dermatology 
The University of Manchester 
Dermatopharmacology Unit 
Irving Building 
Salford Royal Teaching Hospital 
M6 8HD 
 
 
Dear Professor Griffiths, 
 
Study Title: British Association of Dermatologists Biological 

Interventions Register 
REC reference: 07/MRE08/9 
 
Thank you for sending the progress report for the above study dated 22 May 2017. The report 
will be reviewed by the Chair of the Research Ethics Committee, and I will let you know if any 
further information is requested. 
 
The favourable ethical opinion for the study continues to apply for the duration of the research 
as agreed by the REC.  
 

07/MRE08/9:     Please quote this number on all correspondence 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Laila Sarwar 
REC Assistant 
 
E-mail: nrescommittee.northwest-haydock@nhs.net 
 
Copy to: Dr Kathleen McElhone, The University of Manchester  

 
 


